
London Underground
Infrastructure Protection
3rd Floor Albany House
Petty France
London SW1H 9EA

6th April 2018

Andy Campbell
HEYNE TILLETT STEEL
4 Pear Tree Court,  T: 020 7870 8050
London, EC1R 0DS  

Sent Via email to: Andy Campbell <ACampbell@hts.uk.com>

Dear Andy

Letter of no objection to the Hope Project development 

Based on the following Documentation:

1. Ground Movement Report by Heyne Tillet Steel 3741475-02(04) dated Oct 17

London Underground have no objection in principle to the proposed construction of a 
basement. Please take note of the qualifications noted below:

1. Please note the issue of this No Objection to commencement of works at in 
no way implies that any other submission will be approved. 

2. London Underground maintains the right to object to any design or method of 
work which we believe may have a detrimental impact upon LUL 
infrastructure or operation. Heyne Tillet Steel should consult with London 
Underground on a regular basis to determine what activities may have an 
impact on LUL infrastructure such that we can agree a method of working that 
is acceptable to both parties. 

3. London Underground Infrastructure Protection inspectors will monitor the 
works, plant and methods of working as detailed in any agreed concession or 
method statement, in order to ensure the protection of LU infrastructure and 
operations as LU see fit. Reasonable facilities shall be made available to LU 
Inspectors so that they can carry out their duties.

4. You are reminded that the responsibility for the health, safety and 
environmental aspects of the works on site rests fully and unreservedly with 
you and your designated contractors. This letter of no objection to the works 
detailed in the documents listed above does not absolve you from that 
responsibility, nor does it confirm or suggest that you have met any statutory 
requirements.



5. This notification of No Objection does not constitute acceptance of liability by 
London Underground for any accident, incident or breach of stature that may 
arise from the design and method adopted for construction.

I trust the above is clear and understood. Should there be any queries you require 
further clarification or information on, do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours sincerely

Phil Laurie

Outside Parties Engineer

Mobile 07595 236654
Email  PhilipLaurie@tfl.gov.uk


